
From: Laura Rivkin  
Sent: 17 November 2022 16:02 
To: Tom Little; Planning 
Subject: Objection - Tree application 20225025/T - opposite 37 Auden Place, 
NW1 8NB 
 
Dear Tom Little 
I object to the peremptory felling of this maple tree. There are too many 
large trees being felled in Primrose Hill lately. With the hot summers, 
should not Camden being doing everything it can to preserve big trees?  
 
I had a look at the tree today and it seems perfectly fine. If it does have 
disease, I think proof of disease should be demonstrated IN the 
application.  
 
Also, the tree is not on Auden Place property. It is in the back garden of 
a building that faces Princess Road. I would like to think that the owners 
of that property have given permission for this felling, but it is not clear 
from the application that this is the case!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Laura Rivkin 
43 Princess Road NW1 8JS 
 


